
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Oku Sushi Bar Return Policy 

 

Oku Sushi Bar’s website does not accept any returns.   

 

Customers are welcome to contact the Oku Sushi Bar via phone or email on the 

same day of purchase if they are not completely happy with their purchase.  Our 

customer service team will be more than happy to hear from you. 

 

Customers may discontinue using our online ordering services at any time. 

 

   

Contact Us 

Email:  takeaways@okusushibar.com (email tbc by Oku team) 

Phone: Name of location, phone number TBC by OKU TEAM 


